



Saying Goodbye July 2021            


We are now nearly getting to the end of another summer term and will be saying goodbye 
to Sophie, Oakley, Jack, Ethaniel, Finlay, Liam, Hector, Ella, Emily, Charlie, and Isla who are 
moving onto their new school. Little Bears wish you all a wonderful and happy future.


 The children who are leaving with their Parents/Guardians are welcome will have a small 
presentation on Tuesday 20th July at 9.15 as planned outside on the grass. We will be able 
to offer refreshments too afterwards weather permitting.


Next week ( All week during sessions once a day ) will be a week of fun and games with 
hoops, running, balancing and parachute fun , bike circuits, relays with bean bags,  etc. 


 


All aboard the pirate ship 	 The Children made a ship 







          


                                                                  Ethaniel  


                              

                                    










                                                 


          




 

We will be Returning back to pre-school


On


Tuesday 7th September 2021

We wish you all a very 


Happy and Enjoyable Summer Holidays





Thank you very much for all your kind 
support


Jane, Vicky,  Jill , Linda and Ceri



